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Consensus Statements 

 
Consensus Statement 1: The WG-SFP recommends that only one workshop report 
serve as a Flagship Initiative guiding document at a time. If multiple workshops occur, 
then those teams should work together to create a single workshop report. A higher-
level group, similar to the current IODP Forum, might also be needed to set direction in 
this area or resolve conflicts. 
 
Consensus Statement 2: WG-SFP recommends opening workshop reports to 
feedback from the broad community. Flagship Initiative workshop reports would be 
submitted to a central science support office that would (1) confirm that the report meets 
the requirements and (2) post the report online for additional community feedback. The 
Flagship Initiative workshop conveners would then revise the report as needed. 
 



JRFB WG-SFP Meeting #6 

 

 
2 

Consensus Statement 3: The WG-SFP endorses establishing an entity with a similar 
function as the current EPSP to carry out site-by-site reviews of proposed or scheduled 
expeditions from the point-of-view of safety and environmental protection. 
 
Consensus Statement 4: The WG-SFP recommends that Flagship Initiative workshop 
reports include a plan for sharing data across expeditions. 
 
 
 


